
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to the final term in year 1! We are looking 

forward to the warmer weather and getting outdoors! We 

have lots to squeeze in and look forward to getting ready for 

the next stage…year 2. Thank you to all the parents who 

attended Parents’ Evening last term. It was a great oppor-

tunity to see your child’s work and discuss next steps in their 

learning. Thank you for your continued support throughout the 

year! Our door is always open at the end of the day to discuss 

any questions, queries or concerns. 

Miss Kenna and Mrs Keywood 

Targets 

Children have been set new targets for the Summer term and 

these have been written in their diaries. Please support children at 

home to achieve these targets.  

Topics 

This half term our topic is ‘Magnificent Monarchs’. 

We will be learning all about the history of the mon-

archy and celebrating the Queen’s platinum Jubilee. 

After half term we will start a new topic about 

‘Minibeasts’ which will include learning about crea-

tures and their habitats. 

Attendance and punc-

tuality 

It is important children 

attend school every 

day, as missing school 

will have an impact on 

your child’s learning. 

Please be on the play-

ground  ready to start 

school at 8:40am   

Learning at home 

It is important for your child’s progress to read regularly at home. Please read with your 
child at home at least 4 times a week and sign their diaries. Children will receive a read-
ing treat at the end of term if they achieve this. Children will be given spellings every Fri-
day which will be tested the following Friday. Please practise at home with your children 
to ensure that they make the most progress possible and reach their potential. 

PE and Swimming 

Our PE day is Tuesday. 
Please make sure that     
children have a PE kit in 
school. NO earrings are to 
be worn for PE.  

The children have really en-
joyed their first swimming 
lesson of the term. These 
will run every Wednesday 
for 6 weeks. Please provide 
your child with a 1 piece 
costume or shorts/trunks 
and a towel. No jewellery is 
allowed. 

Remember to follow us on 

our new twitter feed to keep 

in touch with what is happen-

ing in school. Please send in 

your Twitter name 

so we can accept 

you! @WelbeckPS 


